
 

   

   

 
 

March 22, 2013 
 
Ralph Dollhopf 
Federal On-Scene Coordinator and Incident Commander 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  
801 Garfield Avenue, #229 
Traverse City, MI 49686 
 
RE: In the Matter of Enbridge Energy Partners, L.P., et al. 
 Docket No. SWA 1321-5-10-001 
 
Dear Mr. Dollhopf:  
 
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership (Enbridge) is requesting a change to the current 
curtain height for the E4 Containment that is referenced in the March 14, 2013 United 
States Environmental Protection Agency order (Order) as item Number 46 - E-4.0 
Containment, subsection a, in accordance to the 2012 Morrow Lake Delta Containment 
Strategy Designs and Engineering Considerations Technical Memorandum as approved 
by U.S. EPA on June 26, 2012 (Tech Memo).   
 
Specifically, Enbridge is requesting a variance to the Order to reduce the E-4.0 
Containment curtain height to two (2) feet from three (3) feet as specified in the Tech 
Memo.  It is our opinion that by making this reduction in curtain height, the effectiveness 
of the entire containment system will be significantly improved.  
 
Please contact myself or Enbridge’s Incident Commander, John Sobojinski, if you have 
any questions. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
ENBRIDGE ENERGY, LIMITED 
PARTNERSHIP 
By Enbridge Pipelines (Lakehead) L.L.C. 
Its General Partner  

 
Richard L. Adams 
Vice President, U.S. Field Operations  

 
CC: Mark Durno, U.S. EPA (via email) 
 Karen Peaceman, U.S. EPA (via email) 
 John Sobojinski, Enbridge (via email) 

Joel Kanvik, Enbridge (via email) 

Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
333 S. Kalamazoo Ave. 
Marshall, Michigan   49068 
P. 269-781-1500 
F. 269-789-9135 

Rich Adams 
Vice President, U.S. Field Operations 


